
ASCENSION LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL 

 

Public Relations Permission 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Ascension Lutheran Preschool is required by law to have in our files, your 

permission to participate in preschool activities such as publicity, research, 

and experimentation.  Parents will be required to sign a permission slip 

before each activity.  

 

 

From time to time photographs or videotapes may be taken of the children 

involved in preschool activities.  They are often around the classroom and 

may be used in brochures, on Facebook, and/or promotional materials.  I 

hereby give permission for Ascension Lutheran Preschool to photograph my 

child. 

 

 

Signed __________________________  Date _________ 

  

School Year Attended_________________   


